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Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass on Saturdays) 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and 11 AM Masses 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 PM 

1st Fridays Spanish Adoration beginning at 7 PM. 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 
Pastoral Council  Ext. 116 
Religious Education Ext. 105 
Social Concerns   Ext. 108 
Spanish Ministry  Ext. 105 
Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-282-1244 
Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 
CYO   732-685-6011 
Music Ministry  908-415-0212 
Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all 
those who financially sacrifice each week 
to support our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of 
those who faithfully use their weekly parish contribution 
envelopes and those who give online through the Parish 
Giving Program.  
 

May 7, 2023 Sunday Collection $10,796. 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read 
at mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the 
requester calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  
To ensure the consent of the person whose name appears 
here, the pastor's policy requires that only they or a 
family member may request a name be added to this list.  
Names will remain in the bulletin until the person or 
family request it be removed. 
 

Caitlin Wason, Erin Rubas, Brian Nall, Marilyn 
Woerner, Winifred Reilly, Nancy O’Neill, Steven 
VanWickle, Cecelia Holly, Clement Bramley, Steve 
Adcox, Monica Gobins, Lester Wolf, Jeremy Pavlich, 
Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny Suskenich, Bob 
Patrignelli, Nick Costantini, Caroline Viggiano, Teresa 
Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Michael Sheridan, Erik 
Rofi, Jim & Andrea Trischitta, Dr. William Burns, 
Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Edward Morea, Rosalie 
Renda, Alice Healy, Benjamin Ohlweiler, Robert 
MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, Bill Lesniak, Jim Bogan, 
Bruce Bogan, Sr., Ken Hauck. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 
have recently died. 
 

† Father Matthew Torpey 
† Robert J. Smith 

 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 

Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 
732-449-6364 x100. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 21, 2023 
 

Monday: Acts 19:1-8; Ps 68:2-3ab, 4-5acd, 6-7ab; Jn 16:29-33 
Tuesday: Acts 20:17-27; Ps 68:10-11, 20-21; Jn 17:1-11a 
Wednesday: Acts 20:28-38; Ps 68:29-30, 33-35a, 35bc-36ab; 
Jn 17:11b-19 
Thursday: Acts 22:30; 23:6-11; Ps 16:1-2a, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11; Jn 
17:20-26 
Friday: Acts 25:13b-21; Ps 103:1-2, 11-12, 19-20ab; Jn 21:15-
19 
Saturday: Acts 28:16-20, 30-31; Ps 11:4, 5, 7; Jn 21:20-25 
Sunday: Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or Ez 37:1-14 
or Jl 3:1-5; Ps 104:1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30; Rom 8:22-27; Jn 
7:37-39 
Day: Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 
12-13; Jn 20:19-23. 



 

 

† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 22 

7:30 AM 
† Barbara Heidle by Estate  

11:00 AM 
† Stephen Joseph Bohacik by the Bohacik Family  

 

Tuesday, May 23 

7:30 AM 

† Joan Enright by Estate  
11:00 AM 

† Anne and Frank Donlon by Pat McLaughlin  
 

Wednesday, May 24 

7:30 AM 

† Msgr. William Carton by Friend  
11:00 AM 

† Barbara Kane by the Family of Dr. Joseph P. & Barbara Kane 

Mary Gerlach by Jeanne Vecchione  
 

Thursday, May 25 

7:30 AM 

† Carol Treger by Estate  
11:AM 

† Stephen Joseph Bohacik by the Bohacik Family 

† Margaret Buckley by St. Mark's Social Concerns Ministry  
 

Friday, May 26 

7:30 AM 

† Katherine & Bob Mainzer by Peggy Hardiman  
11:00 AM 

† Mary Claire Gallagher by Claire B. Gallagher 

† Kenneth Kunzman by Pat McLaughlin 

† Christopher Cook by John and Mary Anne Greene 
 

Saturday, May 27 

7:30 AM 

† Virginia Westphal by Bob Dempsey  
4:30 PM 

People of the Parish  
 

Sunday, May 28 

8:00 AM 

† Richard Russo by Matt and Betsy Sheprow 

† Gail Gannon by Catherine and John Luthin 

† Alfred DeAntonio by Camille and Joseph DeAntonio  
10:00 AM 

† Jack Rosa by the Rosa Family 

† Ken Farrell by the Schobel Family 

† Frank Mazzitelle by Todd and Jamie Leonhardt 
12 Noon 

† Catherine Shalloo by Ginny and Jim Mulvihill 

† Joseph Cancelaric by the Tages Family 

† Anita Riley by Brian and Mary Reilly  
5:00 PM 

† Paula Rojas Sanchez by Family 

† Enrique Perez Vasquez by Grandchildren 

Lorenza Rito by Juana Zaragoza  

Bishop O’Connell has appointed Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, 

the Pastor of the “The Mother of Mercy Parish” in As-

bury Park, to be the next Pastor of St. Mark’s. 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry:  Our 
Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their 
most difficult times.  They meet on 
Wednesdays at 11 AM at St. Mark’s. 
Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

While everyone is not yet able to participate in person at 
Masses, you can watch them online by visiting our parish 
website:  Saint Mark's Catholic Church – 215 
Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, New Jersey 08750 
(stmarkseagirt.com) and click on the Livestream logo or 
highlight the link below then right click and click open 
Hyperlink St. Mark Church Streaming Player | 
Powered by StreamSpot.  
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Please join us as we celebrate the Retirement of 
Monsignor Sean Flynn on Saturday, June 17th from 
5:30pm-8:30pm for light refreshments and music at 
St. Mark’s Church.   More details in next weekend’s 
bulletin! 

https://stmarkseagirt.com/
https://stmarkseagirt.com/
https://stmarkseagirt.com/
https://player2.streamspot.com/?playerId=7d00d653
https://player2.streamspot.com/?playerId=7d00d653
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“Are you in a rut?? Do 
something different this 
Lent!! Join a group of men 
working together to become 
better husbands and 

fathers!! More than ever men need other men on 
this journey!!  Come join us at St Mark’s 
Saturday mornings at 6am for some coffee, 
friendship and spirituality !! It’s free!!  We meet 
downstairs!!” 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

May 20/21:  Our Second Collection is for the 
Catholic Communications Campaign.  Thank you 
for your generosity. 
 

May 22:  Rosary Makers Meeting at 1PM in Fr. 
Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s basement). 
 

May 29:  Emily Walker Memorial Day Walk for 
Hunger 7AM.  See page 7. 

Rosary Makers will meet on Monday, May 
22nd at 1PM in Fr. Child's Hall (Saint Mark's 
basement). Due to illness and relocation, several 
longtime rosary makers can no longer make 
rosaries. So, we really need you! Rosary-making 
is easy, rewarding, and relaxing. Please 
prayerfully consider becoming a rosary maker.  
 
"The Rosary is a prayer both so humble and 
simple and theologically rich in Biblical content. I 
beg you to pray it.” St. John Paul II 

Questions? Contact Maria 
at mgchecton@gmail.com or (732) 245-8405.  

Help Wanted:  St. Mark’s Church is looking for a part time Administrative Assistant 3 to 4 days each 

week from 9am to 3pm.  Must be proficient in MS Office, have excellent communication and organizational 

skills and relate well to others.  For more information, please call Linda @ 732-449-6364 Ext. 111. 

mailto:mgchecton@gmail.com
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CYO News by Mary Reilly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to Monsignor Sean for hosting a beautiful supper for our CYO graduating seniors. It was a delicious dinner 

and a very enjoyable evening!!!!!!!!!! 

CYO Calendar: 

May 21st: 7-8 PM: Ice Cream Party.  Please bring a favorite ice cream topping and also a lawn game. 

May 29th: 7 AM:  CYO Emily Walker Memorial Day Walk for Hunger (see page 7).  Please sign up with Mrs. Reilly ASAP.  

Coming Soon :  CYO Miniature Golf!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 



 

 

Saint Mark’s CYO Presents:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Third Annual Emily Walker Memorial Day Walk for Hunger  

Monday, May 29th at 7:00 AM 

Meet at the North End Pavilion in Spring Lake 

Collect $5 from 5 people ($25 total) 

Proceeds go to Manasquan Food Pantry, Fulfill, Missionaries of Charity 

Meals for the Homeless and Jersey Shore Rescue Mission. 

(Permission slips are required for CYO members) 

To sign up contact Mary Reilly at mary33angels@aol.com or  

Jonathan Caputo at 19jcaputo@gmail.com. 

We hope to see you there! 

If inclement weather is expected, the event will be moved to May 28th. 

Parishioners may donate by mailing a check made out to  

St. Mark’s to the rectory.  Thank You! 
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Feeding the Hungry  
 

Frozen Meals Program Resumes! 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 

make a difference. St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
is resuming the Frozen Meals Program for the Center in 
Asbury Park which was discontinued due to the Covid 
pandemic. The Center in Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer
-based New Jersey not-for-profit service organization, 
providing support services for people living with HIV/
AIDS and their caregivers since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 

● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 

● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of 
preparation 

● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee 
is collecting travel size toiletry items 
(soap, shampoos, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs etc.) for delivery by 
volunteers to those in need in the Asbury 
Park area.  Containers are located at 
Church entrances.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

Mercy Center UPDATED! 
 

Mayo ● Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant 
Toothpaste ● Toothbrushes ● Soap 

Canned fruit ● Diapers and Wipes  
Dish and Laundry Detergent. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Homebound seniors can remain 
comfortably at home with the dignity 
of independence and the security of 
having someone visit once a day with 
a nutritious meal. Also, the warm 
smile of one of our wonderful 

volunteers or caring meals-on-wheels drivers is important 
to them and often serves as a wellness check.   
If you would like more information, please call Meals 
on Wheels 732-502-3277 or Barbara Anderson 848-
444-3123. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  
Spiritual direction, a one-on-one conversation 

with a spiritual director about God in your life, is always 
available. We offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 
on a monthly and weekly basis, many opportunities to 
learn and practice contemplative prayer, reading 
programs on St. John of the Cross and other Carmelite 
Saints, and contemporary writers such as James Martin, 
Thomas Keating, Richard Rohr, Thomas Merton and 
special one-time programs.   
Trenton Diocesan Spiritual Center and Retreat House 
609-877-0509 or FHOP@verizon.net. 
Please check or click on www.FHOP.org for programs 
and registration. 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs 
are offered to enrich, renew and deepen 
one’s interior communication with the 
Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet 
and solitude. The scenic environment of 
the Atlantic Ocean and Barnegat Bay provides additional 
contemplative opportunity.  Current brochure can be 
found on our website – www.sjbsea.org. 

The Upper Room is a spiritual and 
educational center rooted in a contemplative 
and holistic approach that supports and 
nourishes the spiritual growth of laity, 

religious, and clergy.  Sponsored by the Diocese of 
Trenton, the Upper Room serves women and men within 
and outside the diocese through on-site and outreach 
programs. The For information on programs, please visit 
www.theupper-room.org or e-mail: office@theupper-
room.org.  

Caritas Chamber Chorale Concert 
Sunday, May 21, 2023, at 4 PM 

St. Catharine Church, Spring Lake 
 

Caritas Chamber Chorale is dedicated to serving the 
poorest of the poor through the art of sacred music.  

 

For more information CLICK HERE or  

Visit:  http://www.caritaschamberchorale.org. 

mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
http://www.FHOP.org
http://www.sjbsea.org
http://www.theupper-room.org
mailto:office@theupper-room.org
mailto:office@theupper-room.org
http://www.caritaschamberchorale.org/
http://www.caritaschamberchorale.org/


 

 

Congratulations to our First Communicants! 

Our second graders received Our Lord in the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist on Saturday, May 6th. We offer them, their 
parents, families, and friends our prayerful best wishes and warmest congratulations on this happy occasion. May you 
remember that God’s love will always be there to comfort, guide and bless you. 
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Felicidades a nuestros niños y niñas de la Clase de Primera Comunión  

Nuestros estudiantes del segundo grado recibieron el Sacramento de la Sagrada Eucaristía el sábado 6 de mayo. Les 
ofrecemos a ellos, a sus padres, familiares y amigos nuestros mejores deseos y felicitaciones en este día muy especial. 
Que recuerden que el amor de Jesús siempre estará para guiarlos y bendecirlos. 
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

Fax: (732) 449-1646  

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 Primer Vienes de cada mes a 
las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Secretaria Bilingüe 
San Marcos está buscando una secretaria bilingüe de 
tiempo medio con aproximadamente 18 horas flexibles 
por semana. Debe saber escribir, leer y comunicarse muy 
bien en inglés y español. Deberá saber manejar Word y 
Excel. Por favor llame a Linda @ (732) 449-6364 ext. 111. 

Porqué Registrarse a nuestra Iglesia? 

 

Cuando las personas se registran en una Iglesia, le 

da al personal la oportunidad de saber un poco 

acerca de usted: su nombre, donde usted vive, idio-

ma que habla, sus intereses, etc. También le da la 

oportunidad al personal de ponerse en contacto con 

usted y le mantenerlos informados de eventos en 

nuestra comunidad. Registrarse es el primer paso 

para involucrarse y convertirse en un miembro de la 

comunidad.  

 

Muchas de las personas y sus familias de nuestra 

parroquia no está debidamente registradas por la 

cual les queremos informar de los beneficios de es-

tar registrados en nuestra parroquia.  

 

• Celebración de Sacramentos: Bautismo, Primera 

Comunión, Confirmación y Matrimonio. 

• Apartar intenciones y Misas especiales. 

• Celebrar Misa de Quinceaños. 

• Cartas para trámites de Inmigración. 

• Carta de elegibilidad para Padrino o Madrina.  

• Servicios de Inmigración y clases de inglés. 

• Servicios para familias y eventos especiales. 

 

*Por favor recuerde que no pueden estar registrados 

en dos parroquias a la misma vez en la Diócesis de 

Trenton. Si usted no está registrado y desea regis-

trase por favor contactarse con Diana Zuna al (732) 

449-6364 ext. 105.  

También podrán inscribirse después de la Misa los 

domingos en el sótano de la Iglesia.  

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com

